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From: foia@treasury.gov

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 5:21 PM

To: Russell, Lauren

Subject: Request Acknowledgement by Department of Treasury

⚠ EXTERNAL
Dear Lauren  Russell, 

Case Number 2025-FOIA-00533 has been assigned to the request you submitted. In all future 
correspondence regarding this request please reference case number 2025-FOIA-00533. 

Regards,  
Department of Treasury 
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